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Statement of Bangladesh in the Review of Chile during the 32nd session of the Working Group on Universal Periodic Review (UPR) of the Human Rights Council, Geneva, 22 January 2019
Thank you, Madame Vice-President. We welcome the Chilean delegation and note the national report. 

Madame Vice-President, 

Chile’s socio-economic development over last three decades stands out in the region. Considerable progress has been made in promotion and protection of Human Rights, including through implementation of UPR recommendations. However, high rates of poverty and extreme poverty still persist, especially among indigenous people, and extremely high level of inequality, as noted by the Special Rapporteur on Extreme Poverty. Reports of the environmental degradation in so-called “environmental sacrifice zones” with serious adverse effects on health are a matter of concern. Water security for all, including indigenous people, merits due attention. We recommend Chile:
1) To continue efforts to eradicate violence and discrimination against women through effective implementation of relevant laws, 

2) To formulate, with a rights-based approach, comprehensive and inclusive public policies concerning migrants and their families, ensuring access to housing, education, health and employment,
3) To take measures to improve the living conditions in the prisons on a priority basis. 
We wish Chile a successful Review.
